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Call for PAC Executive / SPC Rep Nominations 
By the Gleneagle Secondary School Parent Advisory Council Nominating Committee. 
For further information, please contact:   Mike at  mvanderv@gmail.com 

Elections for 2014/2015 Gleneagle Parent Ad-
visory Council (PAC) Executive and School 
Planning Council (SPC) parent representatives 
are scheduled for Tuesday, May 27th at 7:00 PM 
in the school library. 

The Nominating Committee is asking that any-
one interested in a position to let us know by 
completing the Nomination form below and 
returning it to the school by May 27th.  Posi-
tions open for election are listed below.  Job 
descriptions of each position are posted on the 
Parent Bulletin Board at the school and are on-
line at http://gleneagle.org in the Constitution 
& Bylaws Document of the PAC section. 

It is very important that we get new parents to 
carry on the PAC Executive goals.  Some posi-
tions require more involvement and time than 
others, but most require just 3 to 4 hours a 
month, and can be job-shared. 

At the AGM, we will also be electing 3 parent 
representatives and an alternate to the School 
Planning Council.  To qualify for an SPC posi-
tion, a nominee cannot be an employee of any 
school board.  You may run for both a PAC 
and an SPC position. 

You may nominate yourself or someone else.  
However, if you are nominating someone else, 
please ensure you have their permission and 
their signature.  The completed form should 
ideally be returned to the school prior to May 
27th, but can be brought to the AGM.  Nomi-
nation forms can be obtained at the school of-
fice at the Parent Board.  Nominations will 
close on the evening of May 27th at the AGM. 

 - THE NOMINATION COMMITTEE 

Gleneagle PAC  
Positions Open for  
Election: 

President 

Treasurer 

Secretary 

District PAC Representative 

Health & Safety Co-ordinator 

After Grad Co-ordinator 

Member at Large (max 3) 

 

 

Three Parent Representatives plus alternate 
School Planning 
Council (SPC): 

Nomination Form 
 PAC Position: _______________________________________  

 And / or SPC Rep: _______________________________________  

 Name of  Candidate: _______________________________________  

 Phone Number: _______________________________________  

Signature of  Candidate: _______________________________________  

 Nominator’s Name: _______________________________________  

 Nominator’s Signature: ______________________________________________  


